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Clean Air Cash: Ditch the Parking
Permit and Earn $25/Month

Eligible Stanford Health Care & Lucile Packard Children's Hospital employees who choose
a sustainable commuting option may be eligible for the Clean Air Cash trial.

https://mailchi.mp/1f193f29ba37/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-march-8-15825116?e=[UNIQID]


Go green and get rewarded with Clean Air Cash

Are you a full-time benefits-eligible Stanford Health Care & Lucile Packard
Childrenʼs Hospital employee who works day shi� onsite at the Stanford
Medicine Palo Alto campus? 

If you didn't purchase a parking permit on this campus and you meet the
requirements below, you can participate in the Clean Air Cash trial and receive
$25/month!

Eligibility Requirements:

Must be a full-time, benefits-eligible employee of Stanford Health Care or
Lucile Packard Childrenʼs Hospital
Must be a day shi� employee working 100% on-site at the Stanford
Medicine Palo Alto campus for 36 hours or more per week
To qualify for the payout, you cannot have a parking permit (daily or
monthly) on file for more than 4 business days per month

At this time, Stanford University employees, hybrid workers, remote workers,
o�site sta�, swing/evening/night shi�, and rotational sta� are not eligible for the
trial program.

For a frequently asked questions (FAQ) document, please click here.
For more information about this trial program, please view the flyer here.

CLICK HERE TO ENROLL

https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/cac-faq
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/clean-air-cash
https://transportation-forms.stanford.edu/cac_enroll/


Bike Parking Open Houses and
Bike to Work Day (BTWD) Event

Celebrate the remainder of Bike Month 2023 by attending the bike parking open houses on
Tuesday-Wednesday, May 16th-17th, and the BTWD event on Thursday, May 18th!

Attend the Hoover Bike Cage Open House on Wednesday, May 17th to learn how to
access the bike cage and lock your bike inside

Join the fun during Bike Month 2023!

Attend a bike parking open house on May 16th or 17th. Cycle to work and stop
by a BTWD energizer station on Thursday, May 18th.

Sta� that attend any Bike Month 2023 event will receive a FREE Bike Month
2023 T-shirt!

     



500 Pasteur Bike Room & Hoover Pavilion Bike Cage - Open House

Learn how to use your badge to access bike parking locations and how to lock
your bike in the parking facility. Feel free to drop in. No registration necessary.

500 Pasteur Bike Room Open House - Tuesday, May 16th, 12:00 PM -
2:00 PM

Location: The 500 Pasteur Bike Room is located at the Pasteur Sta�
Garage near Welch Road

Hoover Bike Cage Open House - Wednesday, May 17th, 12:00 PM - 2:00
PM

Location: The Hoover Bike Cage is located behind 213 Quarry Road
next to the Hoover Pavilion Garage

Bike to Work Day (BTWD) 2023 - May 18th
Bicycle to work! Bike to one of the four Stanford Medicine energizer
stations, between 6:30 AM - 9:00 AM (or 7:00 AM - 9:00 AM for Emeryville), to pick
up some goodies. 
 
You can find energizer stations outside of the following locations:

500 Pasteur Transportation Lounge (on North Pasteur Drive)
Lucile Packard Children's Hospital (on Quarry Road)
Stanford Medicine Outpatient Center in Redwood City (240 Broadway
near the cross walk at Barron Avenue)
Stanford Health Care in Emeryville (5800 Hollis, in front of Pavillion A)

Click the link here to pledge to bike on Bike to Work Day (BTWD). You'll have a
chance to win prizes. Bike to an energizer station and show your ticket to pick
up a free BTWD bag.                     

To view the 2023 Stanford Medicine Bike Month flyer, please click the button
below.

Patient Golf Cart Service Expands to
Weekend Operations

The patient golf cart service is now available on weekends for patients & visitors at the
Stanford Medicine Palo Alto campus.

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/pledge-to-ride-bike-to-wherever-days-2023-tickets-536505240617
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/bike-month


Patients & visitors can take advantage of the convenient golf cart service to get
around the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto campus

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services has recently expanded their
complimentary patient golf cart service to operate seven days a week! 

The golf cart service provides transportation to patients and visitors between
the Pasteur Visitor Garage (PVG), 500 Pasteur, 300 Pasteur, and 875/900 Blake
Wilbur Clinics.

The service now operates from Monday to Sunday between 6:00 AM – 9:00 PM,
providing a frequency of 3-5 minutes at each of the stops. 

At each stop, there's a golf cart request call box, which allows a patient or
visitor to request a ride on demand.

                                                   



Upon pushing the "push to call" button, the call box will immediately radio the
transportation operations team and a driver will be dispatched to the
requestorʼs location. If needed, the requestor can also use the call box to
communicate with the driver to ask questions or provide more information.

To learn more about the Stanford Medicine patient golf cart service, please click
the button below.

Tired of Paying for Parking at the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto Campus?
Try a Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle!

 
The SRI Park & Ride Lot (Menlo Park), the Santa Clara Park & Ride Lot (near Levi
Stadium), and the Campbell Park & Ride lot (formerly the old Fry's Electronics
lot) provide FREE parking and transportation for sta� at the Stanford Medicine
Palo Alto campus. Enjoy easy, free parking and a direct shuttle ride that
connects directly to Lucile Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur!
 
For more information, view the flyers here:
SRI Park & Ride | Santa Clara Park & Ride | Campbell Park & Ride

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any questions. Visit
the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach out via email, phone

call, or text! The Hospital Transportation Operations Center phone line is
operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
Call or Text: 650.736.8000
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http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/SRI-Flyer
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/santaclara-pnr
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/campbell-pnr
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/
mailto:TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.us19.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=6ccf89f71b244ba11a835a95c&id=c5e8a46ea7&e=[UNIQID]&c=ecc7e95ac2
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Patient-Transportation



